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[CAUTION - EXTERNAL EMAIL]

 

Hello,

I don't agree with the current EIS scope as it focuses too narrowly on traffic concurrency. This
Environmental Impact Study (EIS) will be used to drive changes to the comprehensive plan
and land use policy which will have significant impacts the lives of every resident of
Sammamish. 

·       The significant lack of transparency of this process and effort is unacceptable. 

·       The EIS scope comments submitted were not considered or addressed. 

·       There has been no public deliberation by planning commission or city council. There
have been no public hearings. See WAC 197-11-535. 

The scope of this EIS focuses on traffic concurrency and does not address issues of housing
imbalance or sustainability or greenhouse gas emissions. It also does not actually explore
transit options outside of building expensive and unreasonable road projects. 

I request, at a minimum, the city hold two public hearings on the Draft BLUMA EIS (DEIS) at
two City Council meetings at least two weeks apart. Even more appropriate would be to have
study sessions on BLUMA EIS first, then Planning Commission public hearings, then City
Council public hearings addressing all comments submitted from the scoping statement and
this draft document. 

Thanks,
Ramina
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Before proceeding, please note: If you are not a current client of Wong Fleming, please do not include any information in this e-mail that
you or someone else considers to be of a confidential or secret nature. Wong Fleming has no duty to keep confidential any of the
information you provide. Neither the transmission nor receipt of your information is considered a request for legal advice, securing legal
services or retaining a lawyer. An attorney-client relationship with Wong Fleming or any lawyer at Wong Fleming is not established until
and unless Wong Fleming agrees to such a relationship as reflected in a separate writing. 

IRS Circular 230 disclosure: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we inform you that any U.S. federal tax advice
contained in this communication (including any attachments) is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose
of (a) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (b) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any
transaction or matter addressed herein.

THIS ELECTRONIC MAIL TRANSMISSION AND ANY ATTACHMENTS MAY CONTAIN PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, OR PROPRIETARY
INFORMATION INTENDED ONLY FOR THE PERSON(S) NAMED. IF THE READER OF THIS MESSAGE IS NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT OR THE
AUTHORIZED REPRESENTATIVE OF THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT ANY DISTRIBUTION, COPYING, OR
DISCLOSURE OF THIS COMMUNICATION IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED.

 
 

Please be aware that email communications with members of the City Council, City
Commissioners, or City staff are public records and are subject to disclosure upon
request.

 

mailto:rdehkhoda@wongfleming.com

